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H.R. 433
District of Columbia Management Restoration Act of 1999

As ordered reported by the House Committee on Government Reform
on February 3, 1999

H.R. 433 would return to the office of the mayor of the District of Columbia primary
responsibility for overseeing nine departments of the District government. The National
Capital Revitalization and Self-Government Improvement Act of 1997 transferred
responsibility for those departments to the District of Columbia Financial Responsibility and
Management Assistance Authority.

CBO estimates that enacting H.R. 433 would have no effect on the federal budget. Because
the bill would not affect direct spending or receipts, pay-as-you-go procedures would not
apply. H.R. 433 contains no intergovernmental or private-sector mandates as defined in the
Unfunded Mandates Reform Act and would impose no costs on state, local, or tribal
governments.

The CBO staff contact is John R. Righter. This estimate was approved by Robert A.
Sunshine, Deputy Assistant Director for Budget Analysis.



